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Dear all, 

 

Here the hopefully final schedule for the move of OICE into Cauerstr. 3. 

As of now! 

OICE will REMAIN open until Wednesday 9th of January 2019 till 6 p.m.. 

Planned GenTech audit in the new building will be happen on 28th or 29th of January. 

Due to restrictions set by the Federal Building Authority we are not allowed to start work before 
February 1st again. 

By now OICE will aim to be open again for research from Monday 4th of February. 

The OMERO server and your data will remain accessible throughout this transition. 

We will switch to the new IT infrastructure once the move has been completed. This very likely 
only will see a downtime of one day which we will inform you about in due course. 

PLEASE be aware that OICE wil have new phone numbers in the new building, which we cur-
rently do not know. 

OICE staff will be available at the Kussmaul campus at least till January 30th. 

Hopefully we now can stick to this schedule. 

Best wishes 

Ralf Palmisano 
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